
■  Wednesday, June 25, 2025
■  6:00 pm - 7:30 pm
■ Division of Highways, 2nd Floor  
   Conference Room

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
MEETING

DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS

This ad was paid for by the Department of Public Works Federal-Aid Highway Program Through funds 
received from the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA).

The public is cordially invited to attend and provide 
feedback. DPW and its consultants will be on hand to 
discuss the process and details of the updating effort.

In accordance with the federal Americans with 
Disabilities Act, persons with disabilities requiring 
reasonable accommodation to participate in this public 
meeting should call the office of the DPW Director at 
(671) 646-3131 with a request no later than 48 hours 
prior to the meeting.

In accordance with requirements of 5 GCA § 1205 of 
the Guam Code, the Department of Public Works 
(DPW) - Division of Highways will be conducting a 
Public Meeting on updates that will be made to the 
Guam Right of Way Manual. This was prompted by 
the 2024 update to the Uniform Relocation Act. 

For more information contact:
Division of Highways

Department of Public Works
(671)649-3121 or email at:

highways@dpw.guam.gov


